Policy on taking EPV (Course) Days.
Where a teacher has, during the school year, attended a professional development course approved by the Department of Education & Skills personal leave may be taken subject to Board of Management approval, on the basis of three days for attendance at a five-day course.

The teacher initially applies in person to the Principal for a course day. When permission is granted, the teacher notifies others of their booking of the EPV day by writing in on the school calendar in the staff-room, giving at lease one week’s notice, if possible.

It is our school policy that no more than one teacher at a time takes a course day, unless in exceptional circumstances.

If either the Learning Support or Resource Teacher is due to take an individual or group from the absent teachers class for a particular slot they will use this time to work with the whole class. Outside of this the children will be divided up and sent to other classrooms. Teachers are expected to have work prepared in advance for completion. 

The Principal is available from 2-3 pm for supervision if required.
